
Uganda Fund-Raising News 
 
Thank you to all the parishioners who have contributed to this project.  
With the funds raised at Christmas and Easter, we have now been able to send 
enough money to provide all the girls who board, with beds, a new mattress, 
sheets, pillows and a blanket so they can start using the new dormitory very 
soon. Here is a picture of the 'double decker' beds being made for them in the 
nearby town of Kabale. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you recall, the priest who directed the school (Fr Evarist) passed away with 
Covid just before Christmas. The school is now managed by sisters and our 
Father Sunday (who many of you have met) is directing the school from afar. 
He sends me regular updates and keeps a very close eye on all the money we 
send.   
 
Here is a recent photo of the girls 
sewing outside the new dormitory. On 
the next page is a Thank You and Happy 
Easter message from the girls.  
 
With the students back in school we 
have replenished our stock of Birthday, 
Thank you, Sympathy, Thinking of You 
etc cards – so please keep on ordering 
these. They have been well-received by 
everyone and are good value at £1 
each. 
Call Ruth on 01524 770706  to order or 
email ruthclowe@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you 



 


